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After a few difficulties at the beginning we finally 
realized the first SICCR-AIUG Joint Meeting. There 
were more than 120 participants, more than we 
had actually foreseen. I hope to have been a good 
host and to have repaid the trust placed in me by 
the Directive Council.  
I would like to take the opportunity to thank all 
participants for the quality of their papers thanks 
to which,  in terms of interest, we obtained a great 

success, considering it was a Saturday and it lasted 
longer than expected.  
We hope to be able to continue collaboration with 
AIUG and furthermore to improve it by showing a 
great engagement in the duties we have promised 
to carry out. 
 
Marco Coccetta 
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